From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 6:17:28 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 5:36 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Cindy Whitehead

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

There should be no increase in gas prices as requested by this company. The citizens of Canada pay far too much as
it is for natural resources compared to other companies and with inflation this will out a lot of people in a lot worse
of spot. The delivery fees are excessive and their profits show they could stand to hold rates until 2028.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





